Eleana Galicia

From: Nathan <boydnw@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, September 9, 2016 7:43 PM

To: Eleana Galicia

Subject: Storage unit on McKinney Ranch and Hardin
Hello,

| understand a specific use permit has been applied for to put a storage unit on McKinney ranch near Hardin. | would
respectfully request you not allow this to happen. Storage units should not be so close to residential neighborhoods, but
more importantly shouldn't be that close to an elementary school. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Nathan
Sent from my iPad



Eleana Galicia

From: Jennifer Williams <chadjenwilliams@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2016 9:10 PM

To: Eleana Galicia

Subject: Specific Use Permit for Mini-Warehouse / Storage Facility

I am sending this email to express my opposition to the Mini-Warehouse proposed for Hardin & McKinney
Ranch. If approved this will make 3 on McKinney Ranch. In addition, this is located directly South East of an
elementary school. This is not the best use of the land and is not appropriate to be located across from an
elementary school.

Thank you for taking my opposition into consideration.
Jennifer Williams

2710 Woodstream Lane
McKinney, TX 75070



